
Conemaugh Township Area School District 
Workplace Safety Committee

Meeting Minutes – 09/28/2022


The meeting was opened by Alan Zimmerman at 08:00 AM, in the High School Board room. SIX 
members were present for a quorum.


The minutes for the August 10th, 2022 meeting were read and approved.


  


The meeting moved on to Old Business. The RTU’s and Univents continue to arrive at the High/Middle 
School. The High School Cafeteria/Kitchen Air Conditioning should be operational before the start of the 
2022-2023 School Year. The Fieldhouse repairs are complete, walls were repaired and refinished. The 2nd 
Floor had new LVT Flooring installed, to address any future floor problems from the water intrusion.


The meeting moved on to Accident Summary.  1 Report only, Elementary Custodian cut his head on a 
shelf. No Physician visit was required, just minor first Aid.


The meeting moved on to New Business. The High School Univent project is nearing completion, 1 AHU 
is scheduled to arrive within a few weeks. The District Water Lead testing will be conducted on October 
10th , 2022.


Committee Discussion:  The Safety Committee welcomed 2 New Members, Michael Buncich (District 
SPO) & Becky Lough (Elementary teacher). 


The next meeting will be held on October 26th, 2022 @ 8:00 AM in the High School Board room.


Meeting was Adjourned at 08:13 AM


